
 

 
 

Hertfordshire Provincial Grand Stewards Chapter No 8984 
 

have arranged – 
 

An explanation of the Harris Tracing Boards  
for the Holy Royal Arch 

 

By the Metropolitan Grand Stewards Chapter No 9812 
 

 
 

on Thursday 29 September 2022 
at The Cloisters, Barrington Road, Letchworth SG6 3TH 

commencing at 5.00pm [be seated by 4.45pm] 
 

All Royal Arch Masons are eligible to attend this meeting 
 

If you are interested attending please contact by email - 
Scribe E Jon Lydon - jonlydon@btinternet.com 

Assistant Scribe E Gary Sereno - dapprman@gmail.com 
to register your interest 

 
Summons & dining application will be sent nearer the meeting date 

 
Please be aware it is possible this meeting may be over subscribed,  

and applications of interest should be sent without delay. 
 
 
 


